
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the general public that 
certain portions of the Toco and Paria Main Road are currently impassable to 
vehicular traffic due to landslips and flooding in the area.  
 
Given the ongoing safety hazard, the Ministry of Works and Transport and the 
Sangre Grande Regional Corporation will commence clean up efforts tomorrow 
morning (Thursday 30th June, 2022).  
 
Members of the general public should exercise extreme caution when traversing this 
area.   
 
The Ministry of Works and Transport apologizes for any inconvenience caused and 
thanks the general public for their patience, and continued cooperation.  
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